Dear Graduands,
Greetings from School of Planning and Architecture, Bhopal!

We take pleasure in informing you that the 11t Convocation of School of Planning and Architecture,
Bhopal, an Institute of National Importance, Ministry of Education, Government of India, will be held
on 25" October 2024 (Friday) at SPA Bhopal.

In this Convocation ceremony, degrees will be awarded (offline/in—person) to all the Undergraduate,
Postgraduate and Doctoral graduands. A rehearsal for the Convocation ceremony is scheduled to be
held one day before i.e., on 24*" October (Thursday) 2024. All the Graduands are requested to join
the same.

We extend a cordial invitation to you for attending the Convocation. We also invite your parents /
spouse to attend the ceremony along with you. We hope that you will make it convenient to join.

In this regard, an online Convocation Registration form will soon be circulated.

Best Regards,
S/D

Prof. Natraj Kranthi
Dean Academic, SPA Bhopal



